
Bulletin No. 1074

Friday 23rd February 2024

@LadyLanePark

Dear Parents,

The first week back after the February half-term has been busy as usual! On Monday, Yusuf & Henry 
(UVI) set off on their Boarding Exchange adventure, travelling to Wellesley Haddon Dene School in 
Kent.  I am looking forward to hearing our regular updates about the experiences they are having. The 
Alpha Schools boarding exchange is running again in the Autumn Term, so if you are interested - please 
find the information on Class Dojo and in the Bulletin last week.

Also on Monday, Mrs Lorimer took the singers to Sheffield Arena to take part in Young Voices.  Thank 
you to Mr Mallon & Mrs Kernick for supporting Mrs Lorimer and the children through the day, also to all 
the families who made their way to Sheffield to watch the concert. I know it is an absolutely amazing 
experience for all – but a very long day too, so thank you very much.

We had a special visitor in school on Wednesday to deliver a cyber-bullying assembly. PC Mohammed 
Hanif from West Yorkshire Police spoke to our Junior pupils about how to stay safe online, and what is 
acceptable behaviour when using different online platforms.  I was very impressed with some of the 
answers our pupils gave and felt reassured that they felt they could talk to trusted adults about any 
concerns they have. Thank you to Mr Mallon for making contact with PC Hanif, we hope to invite him 
back in to school in the future.

This morning, I was delighted to meet Pinkie & Gracie, the one-week-old lambs, who were visiting 
Nursery! Thank you to Mr & Mrs Linton-Neal, parents of Mavis, for taking the time out to bring the 
lambs to meet us, the children gain so much from these experiences.

This afternoon, ‘Into The Wild’ have been visiting Form 2 as part of their topic on animals.  They brought 
a selection of animals including: a tortoise, chameleon, snakes and lizards.  Our visitors were blown away 
by the phenomenal questions the children asked! Thank you to The Friends for funding this extra special 
visit for our children.

On Monday morning – between 9.00-11.00am - our Kindergarten parents have been invited to visit the 
Form 1 classroom to see what a normal morning is like; they will also have the chance to meet the team 
and enjoy refreshments with myself & Mrs Wright. It is a great opportunity to ask any questions before 
September and experience the classroom for themselves.  

This is in advance of Form 1’s Open Morning on Wednesday 6th March, again from 9.00-11.00am, which 
is for the prospective parents who are looking to join Form 1 in September.  Please remember our 
Recommend a Friend scheme, if you do know anyone looking for a Reception 2024 place, you can 
benefit from a reward for recommendation.  Please contact Mrs Wright if you would like to find out 
more!

Have a lovely weekend

Mrs. Arnold & TheStaff at Lady Lane ParkSchool & Nursery

Don’t forget to claim 2% discount off your Summer Term Fees by ensuring payment is complete by 28TH 
February 2024.



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu
Week: Monday 26th February – Friday 1st March

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Baked Potatoes 
& 

Cheese/Beans

Homemade 
Sausage Roll 

& Diced 
Potatoes

Chicken Burger & 
Wedges

Sweetcorn/Peas

Spaghetti 
Bolognaise 

Fish Fingers, 
Chips & Peas

Fresh Fruit 
Salad

Sponge & 
Custard

Iced Cake Chocolate Cake 
& Chocolate 

Sauce

Ice Cream

Vegetarian
&

Halal option

Vegetarian 
& 

Halal option

Vegetarian
& 

Halal Option

Vegetarian
& 

Halal Option

Upcoming Events

February

Kindergarten Parents Visit to Form 1 – Monday 26th 9.00-11.00am

Form 1 Trip to Ponderosa Zoo – Tuesday 27th

March

U9 Football V Brakenfield (H) - Tuesday 5th

Reception (Form 1) Open Morning – Wednesday 6th 9.00-11.00

LVI Girls Arts Masterclass at Harrogate Ladies College – Wednesday 6th

World Book ‘Dress-up’ Day – Thursday 7th 

Mr Sam Hart, Giggleswick Presentation ‘Choosing a Senior School’

- Wednesday 13th (Junior Parents) 3.30-4.30pm

 Form 5/LVI Trip to see Bugsy Malone at Harrogate Ladies Wednesday 13th

 Whole School Open Day – Thursday 14th 9.00-11.00am

Lionesses Football Tournament LVI – Wednesday 20th

Easter Egg & Bonnets Competition Closing Date – Thursday 21st

School Sport Personality Visit – Friday 22nd 9.00-12.30pm

School Closes for Easter – Friday 22nd

Easter Holiday Club – Monday 25th – Thursday 28th  

School Open – Monday 8th April 
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